
 

 

 
 
In 2014 we were approached by Money Management Educators who offered their educational services 
to our employees.  We gratefully accepted their offer and were pleasantly surprised by the number of 
employees who signed up for the workshops. 
 
The feedback from every participant was extremely positive and many of them subsequently elected to 
meet one-on-one with an advisor.  I include myself among those who had one-on-one sessions so I can 
say first-hand that they were very informative and helpful.   
 
On the basis of mine and our company’s experiences with Money Management Educators I would have 
no hesitation in recommending them.   
 
Sincerely 
 
 

Bill Paul 
 
 
Bill Paul 
Corporate Director of Training and Recruiting 
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